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CHRISTMAS PROGRAM – Thank you all for attending the Christmas Program. As 
always, the students and staff put on a great show! Thank you for supporting this long-
standing tradition in our community. 
 

WELCOMING MRS. MUSSER – Please give a big Tiger welcome to Mrs. Musser. I know 
that she has big shoes to fill and is ready to fully support our students and families. 
Please be patient as she learns names, students, and our families. Please welcome 
Becca when you see her. 
 

MATH NIGHT COMING – Mark your calendars for Tuesday, January 16 for our Annual 
Family Night. This year Math Night will be a compilation of activities and events to 
engage your math brain. Some students and their families will be manning our Math 
Stations with challenging activities. There will also be some self-engaged stations with 
a math focus. Please plan on joining us from 6:00 – 7:30 PM in the gym. 
 

SALMON REARING – Centerville students will have the experience of rearing salmon at 
school. As part of a cooperative between Washington State Fish & Wildlife, Columbia 
River Gorge National Fish Hatchery Complex and our school, students will receive first-
hand experience with the lifecycle of salmon. From egg to adulthood, we will experience 
the life cycle through lessons from Fish & Wildlife biologists, Native Indigenous tribal 
traditions and history, and a hatchery fieldtrip to round out the learning experience.  
 

PRIME LEARNING TIME – Please remember that attendance is important. January and 
February are prime months for student learning.  Please try to schedule appointments 
on our early release Wednesdays to limit time out of the classroom. 
 

Looking Ahead:  End of 2nd quarter, January 29 
   Snow Day Make Up, School In Session March 15 


